
Current Condition of the Walking/Running Track at Recreation/Old Gates Field
The current condition of the track at the field is in a state of serious neglect. With the exception of one short end being 

redone due to the Senior Center project, the rest of the track has not been maintained since it was last redone in the early 
2000s, the track width varies from almost non-existant to the full width at the new end. Many people in the community use 

this track daily for walking and running. I am asking for consideration for funding or town resources to be put in place to 
restore the width of the track and put down new gravel.


